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Senate Bill 1154-1 threatens local decision making, property rights and creates yet 

another overreaching bureaucratic layer Oregon simply doesn't need and CANNOT 

afford. 

This amendment grants unelected agencies excessive power to inspect private 

property, restrict rural development, and impose mandates without clear scientific 

evidence or due process. Farmers, homeowners, and rural communities will bear the 

brunt of these bureaucratic overreaches. Have we not damaged small farmers 

enough?  I urge you to visit the existing laws, oversight and programs in the State of 

Oregon and bolster them if needed rather than create even more layers of 

government cost, regulations and restrictions.    


